
From: Matthew Clark <mclark@scbiznews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/23/2016 8:48:56 AM
Subject: Gov. office statement

Chaney,
I am sure you are being inundated with calls and emails today and I wanted to throw myself into the 
mix.

Of course, I am looking for any information and statements on the governor's potential appointment 
as UN ambassador.

Thanks. 


-- 

Matthew Clark
Editor
864-235-5677 Ext. 107
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